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FUNDACION OIR ES VIVIR … DOING GREAT!!!! 

 

Hearing is vital for language development and good performance in school.  

It is important to ensure that in early years of life and schooling, children’s social and cognitive 

development is not impaired by undetected hearing loss or temporary issues such as earwax or 

objects in the ear canal. 

On the day of Good Deeds we held our first hearing health event of 2019, performing hearing 

screenings for children and employees of MELO & CO. 

 

 

 

     



INTERNATIONAL NOISE AWARENESS DAY 

This year we’re celebrating International Noise Awareness Day in a different way.  We’ve 

challenged schools to take a group photo and share it via our social networks. Many schools 

participated, with the Brader School of Panama winning the challenge. 

 

                              
 

                 

 

To ensure health hearing for our children, we continue to visit the following schools:  

Cleverest Early Education Center 

           

 



Our mobile exam program continues to benefit hundreds of children! 

With the support of MINISTERIO DE DESARROLLO SOCIAL we will perform hearing screenings for 

over 2,000 children at public schools.  We’ll be performing screenings with the assistance of 

UDELAS students. 

ARNULFO ARIAS MADRID SCHOOL. 

   

LOS ANDES SCHOOL 

     

REPUBLIC OF COLOMBIA SCHOOL 

   

 

 



DOMINGO SARMIENTO SCHOOL 

     

 

    

SEVERINO HERNANDEZ SCHOOL  

Additionally, we have a program to clean children’s ears in cases of physical obstruction, such as 

earwax buildup. This program is made possible through the support of Dr. Moreno, UDELAS 

students, and Tom Pritsky, a summer intern for FOV from Stanford University.  

   



 

Here’s us performing hearing screenings for children of teenage mothers at LAS CLARAS, in 

collaboration with Voces Vitales Panamá. 

        

 

         

 

 

 

 

 



WE CONTINUE TO CONDUCT HEARING SCREENINGS AT: 

ROMAN TORRES’ FOOTBALL SCHOOL 

         

HOGAR DE NIÑAS DE NUESTRA SEÑORA DE LA MERCED 

 

Here’s us assisting the LIONS CLUB OF PANAMA during a health event held at Santo Tomas Hospital. 

Our work helped attendees obtain a diagnosis and begin the process of receiving hearing solutions 

if required.  

        

 



We continue to conduct language therapy at our integral center. 

 

Here’s us performing language therapy at CISA, which we offer on weekdays from 8:00am to 

5:00pm and Saturdays from 8:00 am to 12:00pm.   

            

           

These therapy events are performed in collaboration with UDELAS  seventh-semester students. 

 

 

 

 

 



Dr. Moreno continues to wash ears at CISA on Saturdays!!!! 

 

Here’s us performing h earing screens for workers at CORPORACION LA PRENSA. 

         

 


